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CHANGING OF THE GUARD

Incoming Moles’ President George Tamaro presents retiring President

Bob Buckley with President’s Certificate at Annual Business Meeting on
May 2, 2001.

FOU RTH GENERATION MOLE

New member, Matthew Neumann, second from left, flanked by father, Jerry
Neumann, Excecutive Director, Gerry Carty and uncle, George Neumann.
Matthew is preceeded as a Moles” member by his great grandfather, George
Burrows, grandfather, Jerry Neumann, Sr. and father, Jerry Neumann, Jr.

CLAMBAKE

TUESDAY
AUGUST 7, 2001

TRAVERS ISLAND
PELHAM, NY

REGISTRATION
11:30A.M. TO 5:30 P.M.
LUNCH
11:30A.M. TO 2:00 PM.
OUTDOOR GAMES
2P.M. to5P.M.

TENNIS TOURNAMENT

SOFTBALL GAME

TUG BOAT RIDES
Noon to 5 P.M.
SWIMMING and TENNIS
ALL DAY

FREE BEER ALL DAY
SURF & TURF DINNER
SERVED AT 6 P.M.

GOLF AT LEEWOOD GOLF CLUB

IN A.M.

ACCOMMODATIONS

AVAILABLE AT RENAISSANCE

WESTCHESTER HOTEL




MORE ON RAY MONTI AND THE WORLD TRADE CENTER

George Tamaro writes: “Just a brief
note to the fine tribute to Ray Monti
in the last issue of Holing Through. 1
started my Port Authority career on
the George Washington Bridge.
thanks to Ray Monti's offer of an
assignment on the slurry wall
construction at the World Trade
Center. I now find myself working
deeper and deeper excavations.
Friends have suggested that I will
eventually end up underpinning the
Gates of Hell. hopefully in
association with those friends.

In March of 1967. Ray called and
told me there were some problems
associated with the work and
suggested “my Italian language
skills” (some people dispute that)
could be helpful in carrying out the
work with ICOS. the Italian
Contractor that was low bidder for
the slurry wall construction. I spent
a very active vear with Ray at the
World Trade Center. The job was
both intellectnally and physically
demanding. I lost 25 pounds running
around the 3/4 mile perimeter and
wrestling with Arturo Ressi (then the
young project engineer). I owe my
current carcer to Ray. and thank him
for that.™

Arturo Ressi writes: ~I came 1o new
York from Italy as a young engineer
to work on the foundation of the
World Trade Center. That’s where I
first met Ray Monti. I don’t want to
imply that we communicated on
important matters: he was in charge
for the Port Authority and I was in
charge of shift in the field: [ believe
the only rcason he spoke to me was to
practice his Italian.

The project ended as an outstanding
success: 1n time. Ray became the
Chief Engineer for the Port Authority
and I became the owner of the
foundation company for which I had
worked .

(continued on page 9)

View of World Trade Center Foundation Work. H&M Tubes entering site in
foreground. West Side Highway in background. Note slurry wall & tiebacks.

THE MOLES

Holing Through is published by The Moles three times a year: April, July and
November. The Moles is an organization of people engaged in Heavy
Construction. Its purpose is to promote better acquaintance among individuals
engaged in heavy construction to the end:

e That past and future friendships and a spirit of fraternization among the
members be fostered.

e That meetings and other gatherings be held to exchange construction
information and promote good fellowship among the members.

e That advancement of the Construction art be achieved, and outstanding
performance be recognized through awards and otherwise.

e That the youth of our country be encouraged to participate in heavy
construction by a multi purpose program of education in cooperation with
engineering colleges and other associations.

e That. in the public interest. standards of construction shall be raised both
as to engineering and business ethics.

The Moles’ office is located at 577 Chestnut Ridge Road, Woodcliff Lake, New
Jersey 07677. Telephone: 201-930-1923 Fax: 201-930-8501 Executive
Director: Gerard J. Carty, P.E.







